
Thank you once again to the parents who have talked 

to us about their adventures. This week we learnt 

about the Mekong Delta and the people who live there. 

The children had so many questions! 

English  

The children have been enjoying finding out about 

Arctic animals and writing their own fact files. We 

were amazed to find out that a polar bear’s skin is 

black and that they can be as long as 2.5m! 

Art 

We learnt about Kenojuak  Ashevak who was an Inuit 

artist. The children were inspired by her paintings of 

Arctic wildlife and created their own in her style.  

International Visitors— February 6th (in school time) lots of  

students from Guildford College are visiting us to tell us all about 

different countries. 

Bedtime Stories—February 13th 5:15pm—6pm. Children can 

come back to school in their dressing gowns, with a teddy, cosy 

blanket etc and join us in the classroom for stories and hot choc-

olate!   

Times Tables Rock Stars 

You may have seen on the newsletter about the exciting new 

online platform to assist with the learning of times tables at 

home. The resource, called Times Tables Rock Stars, can be     

accessed from any device with an internet browser. All of the 

children have been given a sticker in their JTLYKs with their per-

sonal login details. Please encourage your child to use this at 

home! 

Maths  

We have been continuing our work on telling the time and have also been calculating a quarter and 

three quarters of amounts. Perhaps ask the children to tell the time for you at home if you have 

an analogue clock. 
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